From: Kris Dinel

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 9:39 AM

To: Mercier, Betty

Cc: csaunders@london.ca

Subject: Agricultural Advisory Committee - Kris Dinel

Good morning – please be advised that due to a change in my role with the Western Fair Association, I regret to inform you that I am resigning from the Agricultural Advisory Committee.

The Western Fair Association has a strong Agricultural focus and mandate and I feel a member of our Association would be a benefit to this committee.

I would like to recommended Cheron Chamberlain our Agriculture Manager.

Betty, I know Cheron reached out to you so please let me know if there is anything else you require from me at this point.

Thank you

Kris Dinel
Director of Business Development and Government Relations

Tel: 519-438-7203,342 Toll Free: 1-800-619-4629

Fax: 519-438-7481